
 

 

         Posh Bingo 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

You voted for a Posh Bingo night and we are delighted that this is 

happening on Friday 28 February 2020. The doors open at 7.30pm and 

it is eyes down from 8pm. Get your drinks from the bar, snacks will be on 

your tables and we will provide the fun and games. You can join in the 

picture quiz, play heads and tails or enjoy a different kind of tombola. 

Come along and see for yourself. 

Entry is free, but due to limited numbers, entry will be with a ticket only. 

Please let us know if you would like to join us for the evening by 

completing the form below.  

 

 

Please keep top half of form for your information.  

(cut here)------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name: _______________________________  Class ___________ 

 

Contact Number: ______________________________ 

 

PTA use only 

 

Ticket Number____________ 

 

Tickets will only be accepted with an official stamp  

 


